
        
 

 

 

 

 

9th February 2022 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian, 

 

Supervised Study, Session 3 will commence on Monday 28th February 2022 for 3rd, 5th and 6th 

Year students. Session 3 will continue until Friday 20th May 2022 for 5th & 6th years (10 weeks) 

and until Friday 27th May for 3rd years (11 weeks). 

 

The cost will be €100 for each student per session or €150 for families where two daughters are 

taking part. Payment is requested on our website via easy payments ONLY. 

 

• Study will take place Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 4.00p.m. – 6.00p.m. 

(Wednesdays – 3.15p.m. – 5.15p.m. 

and Fridays 2.30p.m. – 4.30p.m.) 

• Attendance will be recorded daily. (N.B. You are advised to check this attendance). 

• Supervisors will not have responsibility for assisting pupils in their work. 

• In the interest of all students, those not adhering to the Guidelines will be 

excluded from Study Hall. In such case no refund of term fee will be given. 

 

Study Hall Guidelines: 

• Students must present for Study Hall punctually. 

• Students must not leave the Study Hall before 6p.m. as this is very disruptive for others. 

(Wednesdays - 5.15p.m. 

and Fridays – 4.30p.m.) 

• Talking and/or borrowing materials (books, pens, etc.) is not permitted. 

• Absolute silence and work-like atmosphere will be expected and maintained at all times. 

• Mobile phones are not permitted. 

• Any student not adhering to the guidelines will be excluded from Study Hall. 

 

An online booking form has been posted to your daughter’s year group team. Please complete the 

booking form by Monday 14th February and submit payment on our website via Easy Payments on 

the school website by Monday 28th February. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

________________ 

Mary Molloy 

Deputy Principal 

 

Holy Faith Secondary School 

Belgrove Road 

Clontarf 

Dublin 3 

 

Telephone:  01 8331507 

                  01 8332754 

Fax:          01 8330466 

 


